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Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University has done the following things during the past quarter:

· Held a combined social event with the Civil Engineering department to celebrate 20 years of Civil Engineering at Embry-Riddle.  This event brought good publicity to our ASCE Student Chapter as well as our department.  
· Held 4 more student [image: image1.png]


[image: image2.jpg]ASCE

AMERICAN SOCIETY OF CIVIL ENGINEERS



chapter meetings which had an average of 12 students at each meeting. 
· Held a Truss Building Competition, in which during 2 of our Student Chapter meetings members broke into groups to design and build their own trusses out of balsa wood and then load tested them.
· For the Concrete Canoe, we finalized mix design, aesthetics, structural analysis and design of the mold
· For the Steel Bridge, we finalized the design, structural analysis and aesthetics.
In the upcoming quarter, Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University ASCE has the following items planned:

· Teaming up with Embry-Riddle’s Student Chapter of National Society of Black Engineers to fundraise and volunteer at the upcoming races at the Daytona International Speedway
· Prepare for the upcoming Southeast Regional Conference

